Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Paula Arnold

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

While understand the impact of COVID, tariffs and an unstable economy on industry and utilities there remains a
significant impact on residents as well.

I would like to see a review of the monthly increase - obviously looking to a decrease



